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        Warsaw, 9 June 2011 

 

 

 

 

Dear Madam Speaker,  

Dear Mr Speaker, 

 
 

 

On 1 July 2011, Poland will assume the Presidency of the Council                       

of the European Union. In line with the European tradition, the parliamentary dimension 

of the Presidency will be implemented jointly by the Sejm and the Senate of the Republic 

of Poland in the form of meetings of specialized committee chairpersons.                          

The programme and subject matter of the meetings will be related to the Presidency 

priorities adopted by Poland. 

Please find enclosed the invitation from the chairmen of the Economic Committee 

of the Sejm and the National Economy Committee of the Senate of the Republic                  

of Poland to the meeting of chairpersons of economic affairs committees to be held             

at the Senate on 24-25 July 2011.  

We would be grateful if you could pass on the attached invitation                                

to the Chairpersons of the committees concerned. 

 

 

 

 

With assurances of our esteem, 

 

 

 /-/  /-/  

 Grzegorz Schetyna  Bogdan Borusewicz
 



 

- Courtesy translation - 

Warsaw, 8 June 2011 

 

 

 

Dear Colleagues, 
 

On 1 July 2011 Poland will assume the Presidency of the Council of the European 

Union. The parliamentary dimension of the Presidency will be implemented jointly                

by the Sejm of the Republic of Poland and the Senate of the Republic of Poland,                 

so traditionally both Chambers will be the hosts of meetings of chairpersons of sectoral 

committees. We are convinced that the meetings will provide an excellent forum                

for sharing views and discussing many current issues related to the functioning                          

of the European Union.  

Therefore, we have the honour of inviting you to the meeting of chairpersons                   

of economic affairs committees, which will be held on 24–25 July 2011 in Warsaw             

in the Senate building. The meeting will start with a welcome dinner on Sunday, 24 July 

2011. 

Please find enclosed a draft programme and general information on the meeting.              

All up-to-date details of the meeting can be found on the Polish Presidency parliamentary 

dimension website at www.parl2011.pl . Also available on the website are electronic 

forms through which you can book your participation in the conference and hotel 

accommodation.  

We are looking forward to our July meeting in Warsaw. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

/-/ 

Wojciech Jasiński 

Chairman 

of the Economic Committee 

of the Sejm of the Republic of Poland 

/-/ 

Jan Wyrowiński 

Chairman 

of the National Economy Committee 

of the Senate of the Republic of Poland 
 


